STATE OF WHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St  Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 = (509) 575-2490

November 17, 2015

Gerald Klug

PSE Goldendale Generating Station
600 Industrial Way

Goldendale, WA 98620

RE: Application for Renewal of State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0009236 for
Puget Sound Energy — Goldendale Generating Station

Dear Mr. Klug:

Thank you for your April 3, 2015 renewal application. This application has been reviewed and

deemed acceptable, pending review by a Department of Ecology (Ecology) Hydrogeologist, As
Ecology begins developing a draft permit for your review, the permit writer may determine that
additional information is necessary.

Your new permit will require you to submit regularly scheduled Discharge Monitoring Reports
(DMRs) by using WQWebDMR which is Ecology’s electronic data reporting system. Step-by-
step registration instructions, with screen shots, are provided at the following website:

http://www.ecy. wa.gov/programs/wgq/permits/paris/webdmr.himl, If you are unable to submit

your DMR electronically (for example, you do not have an internet connection), you must
contact Ecology to request a waiver to use WQWebDMR and obtain a paper DMR form. Please
feel free to contact Ecology if you have any questions about WQWebDMR.

In accordance with Chapter 90.48 of the Revised Code of Washington (RCW), your existing
permit and the terms and conditions thercof remain in effect until further notice. You are also
required to comply with all water pollution laws and regulations.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 509/457-7105 or by email at
cynthia. huwe@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,
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Cindy Huwe
Permit Coordinator
Water Quality Program
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